
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9/14/2021 

Hurricane Watch in Effect 
 

 

Good Morning, Residents of Freeport.  We are blessed to be on the other side of 

Hurricane Nicholas.  The City has been out before, during and after the storm assessing 

any and all damage to our infrastructure.  The assessment will continue throughout the 

day.  As we know more, you will know more. For now, we are requesting that all our 

residents follow this list of precautions: 

 

• Be on the lookout for any down powerlines.  Do not approach.  Please call 979-

871-0188.  

• Please place all debris at the curb. 

• Be careful with using power tools (chain saws). 

• Watch for snakes. 

• Keep hydrated. 

• The City is setting up a call center to provide information: 979-XXX-XXX 

 

 

We will keep you informed through Everbridge Citizen Alert, Facebook and our 

website, www.freeport.tx.us. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

City of Freeport 


